
From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Sent: 3/15/2013 3:36:15 PM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Jane Yura 

Thanks Laura, I appreciate it. It's actually not that bad. The team is doing a great job. 

On Mar 15, 2013, at 3:17 PM, "Doll, Laura" <LRDD@pg e.com> wrote: 

Not fair for her to leave you for two weeks! © 

Don't hesitate to ask if there's anything I can do to help during this extra-
challenging time for you. 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. [mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 3:15 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Jane Yura 

Yeah, having Kim here this week was a savior. She really helped bring some 
key decisions to closure... Thanks for all the hard work you are doing on that. 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Acting Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

mailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov


From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@PQe.com1 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 3:13 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Jane Yura 

Perfect! Thanks so much, and safe travels. 

I think we are finally rocking and rolling on the symposium . . . 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malasheriko@cpyc.ca.qov1 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 3:12 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Jane Yura 

Sounds good to me... 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Acting Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.com1 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 3:09 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Jane Yura 

SB GT&S 0262430 



Thanks for your quick reply! Now I recall you said you were out next week. 
March 26 looks good for Jane. Shall we try 3:00 that day? 

From: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. fmailto:elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qovl 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 3:06 PM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: RE: Meeting with Jane Yura 

Laura, 

Next week is no good because I'm travelling for most of it. How about 25th or 
the 26th? My calendar is open. I look forward to meeting Jane properly. 

Cheers, 

Liza 

Elizaveta Malashenko 

Acting Deputy Director 

Office of Utility Safety and Reliability 

Safety and Enforcement Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 



Phone: 415-703-2274 

E-mail: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.Qov 

From: Doll, Laura fmailto:LRDD@pge.com1 
Sent: Friday, March 15, 2013 3:04 PM 
To: Malashenko, Elizaveta I. 
Subject: Meeting with Jane Yura 

Liza 

I have been reluctant to ask because I know you are swamped, but I really want 
you to meet Jane Yura, our VP of Gas Ops Standards and Policies. You need to 
know her, and we have a couple safety-related issues we'd like to go over with 
you - separate from SB Oils! 

Any chance you could carve out time for lunch or just an hour to talk next 
Thursday or Friday? 

Thanks (and hang in there!) 

The first few weeks are always the most overwhelming. 

Laura 

Laura Doll 

Director, Regulatory Relations 



Irdd@pge.com 

office: 415.973.8663 

mobile: 415.828.3739 
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